
From: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Proposed Mapua Drive parking restriction

Date: 17 April 2025 at 4:47 PM
To: Mike van Enter mike.vanenter@tasman.govt.nz
Cc: MDCA Secretary secretary@ourmapua.org

Thanks Mike.

We shared this with our members at our monthly meeting earlier this week.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh
MDCA Chair

On Thursday, 17 April 2025 at 12:46:21 pm NZST, Mike van Enter <mike.vanenter@tasman.govt.nz>
wrote:

Hi Paul,

 

I’ve been asked to send the attached letter to you.  A restriction on parking of cars for sale has been
requested and we are seeking feedback on this proposal.  Letters have been sent to adjacent
landowners and the Mapua and Districts Community Association at info@ourmapua.org

 

Please feel free to distribute to anyone you think maybe interested in providing feedback.

 

Regards
 

Mike van Enter
Senior Transportation Engineer
DDI +64 3 543 7238  |  Mobile +64 21 556 547  |  Mike.vanEnter@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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